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"I applaud President Trump’s decision to nominate Jane Corwin for the current

International Joint Commission vacancy. After the disastrous consequences resulting from

Plan 2014, it was time for a change in representation and Jane Corwin is the ideal candidate

to fill that role. As a leader who once served the same communities that were devastated by

the flooding of Lake Ontario, she will ensure the interests of those impacted by the disaster

are represented and that their voices are heard. I look forward to Jane Corwin adding on to

her brilliant public service record and fighting the wrongs that the IJC and its Plan 2014 have

created.”
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